
 
 
Camden Standing Advisory Council Religious Education (SACRE) 
 
REPORT TITLE 
Camden Religious Education (RE) Network Meetings Update 
 
FOR SUBMISSION TO: 
Camden SACRE 

DATE 
6 February 2025 
 

 
SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
SACRE members requested that the RE advisor share the content of the termly 
meetings with Camden Schools. Details of the last two meetings are provided in 
the appendices. 
 
Contact Officer: 
Claire Clinton – SACRE RE consultant 
claire.clinton@rematters.co.uk  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
Camden SACRE is asked to note the update. 
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